Steam Mills Primary News

This week Class 3 visited Blenheim Palace as
part of their work on Monarchy. They had a
great day exploring the fantastic rooms at
the palace and particularly enjoyed the
exhibifion.

Well done to all of the cyclists who
completed the Bikeabilty course this week.
The whole school staff received Home

Office training on the Prevent strate
this week. Mrgs Lewis (Safeguarding 7 Supersears
Governor) has produced a leaflet for GRS 1.
parents which will be sent out this Lufe and Lydia Rose
week. Class 2
Isla, Poppy and zachariah
Class 3
Keilah and Theo
Class ¢
Eloise and Georgia
e This year we are planning to develop

our outside space. We are starting
with the line markings on the playground
so the children have been given a voting slip
to choose their favourite designs. The final

choices will be announced at our next Pupil
Parliament.
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